

STATE OF WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES

P.O. BOX 41200 • Olympia, Washington 98504-1200 Telephone (360) 902-8703 • TDD (360) 664-8126 • FAX (360) 596-3868 • http://www.dfi.wa.gov/cs

Date: September 13, 2024

Re: Temporary Partial Waiver of Assessments and Fees Under the Uniform Money Services

Act

Dear Licensee:

Pursuant to the Uniform Money Services Act, chapter 19.230 RCW, and its rules, chapter 208-690 WAC, licensees are required to pay certain assessments and fees. The Department has the authority to waive assessments and fees under RCW 19.230.320.

After careful analysis of the Department's budget, and current and forecasted economic conditions, I am pleased to inform you that the Department will continue to temporarily waive a portion of your annual assessment.

The Department will temporarily waive 20 percent of your annual assessment for activity conducted during the 2024 calendar year. The annual assessment for the 2024 calendar year is due July 1, 2025.

This partial waiver of the annual assessment is temporary. The Department will continue to evaluate the possibility of additional assessment reductions or waivers going forward.

Sincerely,

/s/ Ali Higgs, Director Division of Consumer Services